
The "Green" Mass for the Care of the Earth and our Environment
(Weekend masses, October 4-5, 2014, in honor of the Feast of St. Francis of Assisi – October 4)

Annemarie Donjacour, Ph.D. (Assistant Adjunct Professor, UCSF 
and Saint John of God parishioner) will speak briefly at all three 
masses. This is particularly timely as Pope Francis is reported to 
be putting the final touches on an encyclical about the 
environment that will deal heavily with climate change and how 
some people are reaping the benefits of the earth without 
regard for the well-being of others. Anne is actively involved 
with several climate justice organizations working to create 
energy and environmental solutions that will ensure a better 
future for all.


